
8 July 2024 
 

Temporary Closure of Indoor Swimming Pool 

Dear Members and Guests, 

Please be informed that the indoor swimming pool of Club Siena will be  
temporarily closed for annual maintenance and disinfection as required by 
Food & Environment Hygiene Department from 5 August (Monday) to                              
end of August. 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

 

臨 時 關 閉 室 內 泳 池 

致各會員及訪客： 

茲通知因應食物環境衞生署要求進行之年度保養及消毒，位於海澄湖畔

會所之室內泳池將於八月五日（星期一）至 八月下旬暫停開放。 

不便之處，敬請原諒。 


